A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, April 6, 2015 at 5:51 pm.

Present: Martin Crowley, Chairman; David Sheedy, Clerk: William Dowling; George Samia, Town
Administrator; Catherine Johnson, Administrative Assistant

Kevin Feeley, Town Counsel was present to health insurance issues, specifically the GIC Agreement.
Attorney Fegley explained that PPQ’s will be replaced by Point of Service Plans (POS’).

Erica Flemming, Treasurer/Collector was present to explain to the Board that the Town would keep the
contribution the same.

The Board suggested sending letters to employees explaining that they will make the same contributions.

A brief discussion was held between the Board, Attorney Feeley and Ms. Flemming regarding the Hanson
Land agreement entered into between the Town and Mr. John Ridder. Attorney Feeley explained that
within the next two months he will be before them with an offer for the additional plots available.

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, motion to adjourn.
VOTE: Yes — Crowley, Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor
Meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm
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